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Greater Toronto Area West Transportation Corridor Update 

 
On May 28, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council reiterate its position that the Ministry of Transportation develop, as part of the 

Environmental Assessment, a highway alignment that reduces impacts to existing 

and approved community areas in the North Kleinburg-Nashville Secondary Plan 

area. 

2. Council request, as part of the Environmental Assessment, the Ministry of 

Transportation not preclude a future interchange at Pine Valley Drive and continue to 

explore an additional interchange north of the Teston Road interchange, to 

accommodate development of lands within Regional Official Plan Amendment 2, 

which are key planned future City of Vaughan communities. 

3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Minister of Transportation, Minister of 

Municipal Affairs and Housing, Members of Provincial Parliament within York Region, 

the Regions of Peel and Halton and the local municipalities. 
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